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Graeme Taylor

25 North Lane, Rustington.

| Comment

A great new tourist attraction for the Arun Valley. They have 'The Angel of the North' up north. We
could soon have the 'The Incinerator of the South' down here. It will dominate the skyline even without
the plumes of smoke. We already have an accident waiting to happen on all the roads in this area for
both pedestrians and cyclists. (There are no footpaths north of Ford Station which lots of school
children have to use - parents already have to drive to drop off their kids because of safety issues).
How many deaths are deemed acceptable for this application. How can this number of additional HGV's
on these already clogged roads be acceptable. These roads are already extensively used as a way to
bypass the so-called 'Arundel car-park' especially around rush hour. We have the railway crossing
closed at Ford for long periods of time throughout the day and the additional traffic will cause huge
traffic congestion. I'm sure it will be a great for potential housebuyers for new homes and other
amenities (including potential schools) to be built in the vicinity of an incinerator producing more CO2
when we're meant to be reducing our carbon footprint. Anyone approving this will have to justify this
decision to the next generation when we're already being told that we're destroying the planet. This
I'm sure will have a negative impact on the South Downs National Park with the prevailing winds. I'm
sure other people have gone into specifics as to why this should not be passed. Do we really want to
have 'The Incinerator of the South' as our major tourist attraction? I think not and I urge you to reject
this application.
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